ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Housing and Community Investment Department to report to the Homelessness and
Poverty Committee on the effectiveness of ordinances that make it illegal to turn down people
with vouchers because of source of income or source of payment. The report should also include
options to make landlords whole and how effective these ordinances have been in other cities
(e.g. Santa Monica, San Francisco) and whether it is feasible to implement such an ordinance in
Los Angeles.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)



